
STARS OF THE 
WEEK!

Reception
Rosie Briscoe

Year 1
Jack Jones

Year 2
Lucy Davies

Year 3
Caoimhe Mears

Year 4
Isabella Plant

Year 5
Connor Lawrenson

Year 6
Louise Taylor

KEY DATES

Friday 28th May
School closes for May 

half term

Monday 7th June
School reopens

Friday 16th July
School closes for 

Summer

Friday 7th May 2021

GENERAL UPDATES AND NEWS
Sports Day
We are looking into a way of holding sports day safely and in line with current 
school guidelines. Class teachers will be informing you of the date and time of 
your child's sports day via Class dojo shortly (it will also be included on future 
newsletters).

Family learning courses online
Please use the link below to see what courses and events are available.
https://padlet.com/Family_Learning_LAL/familycourses
Courses include:
Family STEM Club
Catch up with English and Maths
Summer Sow and Grow
Art Adventures
Family lego club

COVID-19
Where possible only one adult should be dropping off and collecting 
from school. Please refrain from bringing relatives and friends on to the school 

yard as we all try to remain as safe as possible. Many thanks.

We explore, we create, 

we innovate.

THERE ARE A FEW PLACES STILL AVAILABLE 
AT ANDERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

CLUB
May Half term (Tuesday 1st June – Friday 

4th June)
Available 8:30am – 5pm

£20 per day (Includes snacks/ drinks) Children 
need to bring their own packed lunch.

Discount for siblings - £15 per day
Please contact the school office to book.

https://padlet.com/Family_Learning_LAL/familycourses


TEAM AWARDS
OF THE WEEK

Reception
Oliver White

Year 1
William Swarbrick

Year 2
Teddy Round

Year 3
Oliver Cartwright

Year 4
Timmy Ozel

Year 5
Tilly Martin

Year 6
Abigail Lumb

FOLLOW US

Anderton Primary School

@AndertonPrimary

Friday 7th May 2021

Curriculum news

Reception - This week we have been writing questions for the Evil Pea and 
Supertato! In maths we have been pegging out washing with numbers 11-20 on 

and trying to order the numbers correctly. Next week we will be writing 
sentences for the beginning and end of the story Supertato!

Year 1 - This week Year 1 have written their own version of 'Zog' by Julia 
Donaldson. Our story was about Zog's teacher, Madam Dragon and the lessons 

she learned at teacher school. Next week we will make our clay structures of our 
favourite London landmarks.

Year 2 - Year 2 have written some ‘mooovelous’ and ‘eggciting’ leaflets to 
persuade the reader to come to their farm. In maths we have used our 

knowledge of number to calculate difficult missing number sentences. In history 
we have looked at the reasons why people went to the seaside 100 years ago and 
how this has changed overtime.

Year 3 – We have worked hard on finding fractions of a set of objects in maths 

and enjoyed learning bounce pass and chest pass in PE.

Year 4 - In the three days we've been in school this week, we have been the 

busiest of bees. We have written the most incredible innovated versions of 
'Snowboy and the Last Tree Standing' by Hiawyn Oram - not to mention meeting 

many of our writing targets; turned our classroom into an art gallery and thought 
critically about a variety of sculptures - thinking about their form, texture, colour, 
technique and style; conducted research about Tutankhamun with a particular 

focus on his death mask; and we've applied the different types of throws we've 
been learning to competitive games.

Year 5 - We have been writing our own suspense stories based on Clockwork by 
Phillip Pullman. In geography, we found out about supply chains and how a t -shirt 

is made and traded across the world. We continued to programme the Crumble 
boards in computing, adding further output devices. In RE, we learnt about the 

similarities and differences between different branches of Christianity.

Year 6 - This week we have been asked to create an exhibition in school about 

Winston Churchill by the Imperial War Musuem. We began our exhibits by 
researching and creating biographies of his life and impact on World War II. In 

PSHE we have looked at the things in our lives that we control, others control and 
things we have no control over.

Our curriculum theme is: Dare to Dream
Our value this half term is: Perseverance
Our PE value this half term is: Passion


